Celebrate Israel with Koolulam
Newsletter language for toolkit

[bookmark: _GoBack]Imagine thousands of people united in song. Koolulam, the world-famous singing sensation from Israel, is coming to Boston for their first U.S. tour. Sing together at this immersive musical experience to celebrate Israel’s 71st Independence Day on Sunday, June 2 from 3:00-6:00 p.m. at House of Blues. Get tickets at http://jewishboston.com/celebrateisrael. 
